
Attendance for w/c 18/9/17 
 

Class Percentage 

RM 96.90% 

RT 96.60% 

1J 94.29% 

1L 98% 

2G 90.32% 

3R 96.97% 

 
School’s Attendance – 95.92% 
National Attendance -   96.1% 
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3B 98.62% 

4B 95.36% 

4W 97.24% 

5MB 95.33% 

5G 94.29% 

6B 96.67% 

6J 96.45% 
 

 
28th September 2017 
  

 Best Class Attendance for last week – was with 3B with 98.62% attendance. If any class 
manages to get 100% attendance for the whole week they will be rewarded with a non-uniform 
day. 

 School Dinners – the price is £2.15 per day for a school dinner. If you would like a copy of the 
dinner menu please collect one from the school office. 

 Woodwind Lessons (Y3-6) – there are spaces for Flute & Clarinet if anyone is interested. 

 Violin Lessons (Y3-6) – there are also spaces for Violin. 

 Glasses – we have a few pairs of glasses in the office. If anyone has lost any please ask at the 
school office. 

 Harvest Festival – takes place on Friday 6th October at 2pm at Coleshill Church. Y4 will be 
leading the service. 

 Manor Adventure Parents Meeting – takes place on Thursday 12th October at 6pm. 

 SATs Meeting Y2 – takes place on Thursday 12th October at 5pm. 

 SATs Meeting Y6 – takes place on Thursday 12th October at 6.30pm. 
 
 
 
Harvest Festival Class Hamper 
Please continue to send in items for your class harvest festival hamper. PTFA would like to remind 
parents that hampers will be judged week beginning 2nd October. This year’s hamper competition is in 
place of the usual ‘decorate a vegetable’ competition. We look forward to seeing exciting hampers that 
can be donated locally. PTFA thanks you for your continued support. 
 
Absence 
From time to time we may write to you about your child’s attendance and may suggest agencies that can 
help. Should your child’s attendance cause further concern we may refer to the Attendance, Compliance 
& Enforcement Service at Warwickshire County Council. 
 
Drive Through 
Cars can only enter the school to drop pupils off in the morning. Please do not park in the designated 
drop off zone.  
 
Coleshill Boys & Girls Brigade 
Coleshill Boys & Girls Brigade resume after the summer break and we look forward to welcoming new 
members. All children in years 3-6 are welcome. Please come to the United Church (next to The 
Coleshill Hotel) any Thursday 6-7.30pm. Just for tonight it is been held at Coleshill Parish Church. 
Evenings include sports and activity games, badge work and outdoor skills. The brigade is run by trained 
CRB checked volunteers from Coleshill Churches Together. 
 
 
 
 
 


